
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Frederiksberg d. 30. august 2013 

 

Letter of solidarity to the Christian churches in Egypt 

 

Dear Egyptian Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

The National Council of Churches in Denmark is greatly concerned by the violence you 

are experiencing in Egypt. We are especially concerned with the situation among 

Christians experiencing attacks against their communities, churches and properties.  

We pray for peaceful co-existence and partnerships among all people in your country, 

recognizing people of all faiths as equally legitimate citizens building up a nation of true 

democracy, and accepting the diversity of political opinions and religious beliefs. May the 

violence stop immediately and may you as Christians regain your right to live in peace 

and dignity in Egypt, where you have been throughout history. 

We are with you in our prayers and daily thoughts. May God be with you. 

 

On behalf of The National Council of Churches in Denmark,  

 

Dean Anders Gadegaard, Chairman 

Rev. Mads Christoffersen, General Secretary 

 

The National Council Churches of Denmark is a council of 15 different Protestant, Catholic and Orthodox 

Churches.  
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